
PPIB's Contribution towards MQF 
The close of 2010 marked the end of a five-year 

period prescribed to UMS for the adoption of MQA 
standards. The task of ensuring that the 

necessary measures were implemented within the 
allotted time frame fell to Pn. Wardatul Akmam Din, the 
Deputy Dean of Academic Affairs and 
Internationalisation. Her response was to organize a 
one-day workshop on 17 January 2011 to fine-tune and 

standardise the documentation for all the courses offered 
by PPIB. 

The team consisted of 30 academic staff including 
four coordinators and selected lecturers from the 
compulsory, soft skills, and language course clusters. 
Working from 8 am to 5 pm at Novotel, Kota Kinabalu, the 
task force successfully edited the documents to achieve 
uniformity and conformity to the stipulated standard. 


